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February 16, 2010

Dear Brothers and Sisters;

Your Pension May Be At Risk!

The Canadian Federation of Independent Businesses (CFIB) has mounted a serious campaign to convince the Federal Government to reduce its deficit by attacking Superannuation benefits! If successful, the CFIB could bring about severe negative impacts on the pensions you have worked hard for over your past years of employment.

Please read the reverse side of this page for more details about this attack on your hard earned pensions and suggestions for ways to fight back.

It is important that we oppose any such attack by every means possible. To help you get started, I am asking each of you to contact your Local President or your Union Representative to sign a petition opposing
The arguments being put forward by the CFIB. You can also go online

to www.psac-afpc.com/pension-petition/ and sign the petition on PSAC’s website.
Please don’t wait to take these steps. All of the petitions must be signed

before February 28, 2010 so that they can be presented to the government in a timely fashion. Together, we can send the right message to Ottawa.

Our Public Services Must Be Valued - Not Attacked!

In solidarity,
Douglas Manson Workman 

Jean François DesLauriers

President 




Regional Executive Vice-President

Nunavut Employees Union 

Public Service Alliance of Canada
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